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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Fraudulent Lien Filing Is Illegal 
 

The Idaho Secretary of State’s office is responsible for filing UCC Financing Statements.  
This type of “lien” simply makes public notice that a financial agreement is in place.  
These filings benefit Idaho’s business community, and the general public, by allowing for 
better-informed lending decisions.  Unfortunately, some misguided individuals are 
attempting to file fraudulent financing statements with the Secretary of State, often with 
the intent to do harm to, or to seek retribution on, an individual or business. 

Secretary of State Lawerence Denney would like to remind the public that fraudulent lien 
filings are illegal, and can be punishable by heavy fines and/or jail time.  Idaho’s legal 
and business communities take fraudulent filings seriously, and have prosecuted several 
cases in recent months.  The Secretary of State’s office is under no obligation to accept a 
fraudulent lien, and reports any attempted filings (and completed filings when they are 
discovered) to affected parties and to law enforcement. 

 For information on UCC filing in Idaho, visit sos.idaho.gov. 
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